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Town of Lebanon Planning Board  

SITE VISIT 8:30 am  

MEETING immediately following 

Saturday, November 18, 2023 

 
 

A. LePage, Chairman  

Mr. D. Wilson, Vice-Chairman   

L. Bragg  

A. Bridges  

M. Kennedy  

S. Nugent, Alternate  
 
 

 

 

8:30 am Chris Byers/Steve Blake Site Plan Review Solar Project 

 Lebanon CSG, LLC 

Verna McCrillis-Cox 

West Lebanon Road U07-05 & R06-70 

   

Meeting following Site Visit 

 

1. Chris Byers/Steve Blake Site Plan Review Solar Project 

 Lebanon CSG, LLC West Lebanon Road U07-05 & R06-70 

   
   

         2.  Chris Byers/Steve Blake 

ME West Lebanon Road llc 

Site Plan Review Solar Project 

West Lebanon Road R05-104 
   

3. Grace Ventures Review Septic Inspection Report 
   

4. Minutes ☐ 8/7    ☐ 8/21    ☐ 9/5    ☐ 9/18    ☐  9/22    ☐ 10/2   

☐  10/6    ☐  10/17    ☐  10/28    ☐  11/6     

 
Please note: 

 

Site Visits for marijuana license requirement: 

 

The Planning Board follows the Site Plan Review Ordinance criteria which was enacted on Tuesday, 

November 6, 2018. Additional requirements, restrictions and/or criteria in regard to other Town Ordinance, 

State laws and or licensing are the responsibility of the applicant to research, apply for and obtain. The 

Planning Board does not review or approve any of the criteria/requirements or issue licenses, permits, etc. 

associated with marijuana businesses/establishments of any kind. 
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